
From: Consola, Tina 
Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2012 10:54 AM 
To: Berlin, Steve; Ahmad, Amer 
Subject: Holiday Gift 

I received a box of Mrs. Field’s cookies today as a gift for my staff here at City Hall from Heller & Frisone, 
one of our collection law firms.  The value is less than $50 and I will be putting the cookies out for public 
consumption.   This is the required notification to the Board and Comptroller.  Please let me know if 
there are any issues. 
  
Thanks.  
  
Tina Consola 
Managing Deputy Director 
Department of Finance 


